The Mosley Academy – Newsletter

Issue 8

www.mosley.staffs.sch.uk

Information - November 2018

Parent Consultations – Thank you all for attending the Parent-Teacher Consultation evenings this week.

Medicine — All medicine must be brought to the office and a form must be completed giving us authorisation to administer. Please do not send ANY medicine into school with your child, in their bag. PLEASE make sure that if your child needs an inhaler we have one in school and that they are in date.

Uniform and D.E Kit — All uniform and P.E kit must be labelled clearly. P.E kits must also be kept in school every day. A reminder that only shoes should be worn by boys and girls, not trainers or boots. If the weather is poor the children can come to school in boots or wellies and change into their school shoes in the cloakrooms.

Sickness — If your child is sick they must not return to school for 48 hours, even if they feel well. Thank you.

Can you Help?

We need a few repairs and alterations to the tapestry on our school piano. If you are handy with a needle and thread and can spare an hour or so, we will be very grateful for your help! Thank you.



Stars of the Week

Reception - Ella Class 1 - Scarlett

Class 2 – Jacob

Class 3 - Freddie

Class 4 - Megan

Class 5 - Amelia

Class 6 - Louis

Headteacher's Award - Darci

Attendance:

Reception - 98.67%

Class 1 - 98.00%

Class 2 - 99.23%

Class 3 – 94.29%

Class 4 - 100%

Class 5 – 98.26%

Class 6 - 100%

Overall - 98.35%

Very well done children! An improvement on last time!

Secret Santa Bingo

Thursday 15th November 2018. Doors open 5.45p.m. – 'Eyes down' 6.00pm PROMPT!

Bingo should finish at 8pm but there will be an interval at 7pm for those with younger children who wish to leave early!

This is a fun event for the whole family, but please ensure all infants are supervised by an adult. Refreshments will be on sale throughout the evening.

Admission is £1 per person; tickets can be purchased by completing the cut-off slip below. Please return to the AMPs box in the school entrance with your payment

Please note we are limited to 120 tickets, these will be sold on a 1st come 1st served basis. Many thanks!

Anslow Remembers

Everyone is invited to 'Anslow Remembers' at Holy Trinity Church, Hanbury Road, Anslow on Saturday 10th November 10.00am until 2.00pm.

Year 6 have contributed to the exhibition with a display of work.

The exhibition will also be on 11th November 10.00am - followed by a Remembrance Service at 11.15am, with soloist Carol Coxon.

Local Men will be remembered with displays by The Mosley Academy, Anslow WI, Anslow & District Gardening Club, Little Monsters Day Nursery, Messy Church and other contributors.

Refreshments will be served on both days.



Dear Parent/Carer,

Vision Screening/Eye Tests – SERVICE WITHDRAWN

Last year school vision screening in our area detected 296 children with vision problems that would otherwise have gone untreated.

THIS SERVICE IS NO LONGER PROVIDED.

If a child has a vision problem this needs to be treated during the critical period for vision development which ends at around 7/8 years of age.

Children rarely say if they are struggling, and if the problem is in one eye only this will only be detected by an eye test.

We strongly recommend that you now book an optician appointment to have your child's eyes tested

Eye tests for children are **free** on the NHS at any high street optician.

It is recommended that children are tested once a year whether they wear glasses currently or not.

Children's eyes change as they grow, so a need for glasses can occur at any stage even if vision has previously been normal.

Yours faithfully,

Orthoptic Department

Queens Hospital

Burton-on-Trent